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Statutory Report to Creditors

•	 Our statutory report to creditors is due on 10 June 2022 and will be made available for download 
from the members portal.

•	 The report will provide an update on the Liquidations including our investigations into the funds to 
date.

Payment of Funeral Claims

•	 We are continuing to discuss funding options for funeral claims with various groups. Further details 
will be provided if funding can be obtained.

•	 Members can still lodge a claim for funeral funds by contacting claims@youpla.com.au.
•	 We will still review the claim but we are unable to make payments for any funerals at this time. 

Brief to Solicitors

•	 A brief has been sent to my solicitors to obtain advice on various matters including:
	◌ Payment of funeral claims
	◌ Member entitlement to funds
	◌ Streamlining the process for report to creditors and calling meetings

•	 There is a lot of material for the solicitors to review which will take some time. We will provide an 
update on this matter in our next update to members.

Our next update will be on 1 July 2022.

Please refer to the Youpla Portal https://svpartners.com.au/youpla for further information or 
contact SV Partners on 07 3310 2005 or email youpla@svp.com.au.


